
 

  

Management 

Committee 

Meeting:  

26th July 2023 

    

Attendees:  Ian Ainscough; Leigh Jenkins; Hannah Ormerod; Ina Morris;  

   Tony Fisher; Iain Wood 

Apologies:  Charlie Price 

  

  

  

Minutes  

1. Junior team expressed some concern about costs for their forthcoming Junior 

Tri event and had requested agreement that the club would absorb any 

losses should they occur. Swim costs have had an impact and entrants are 

still on the low side. HO confirmed this would be acceptable.IM mentioned 

that the BTF does have funds available to support certain types of events etc. 

and she will look into it. 

2. IM confirmed the Zoom meet next week regarding the proposed club training 

camp in 2024. Limited entries to date but is hoping that this Zoom will help 

promote the event. 

3. HO confirmed club coach training tops are ordered. Some discussion about 

purchasing kit suitable for club leads. To be progressed. 

4. IW and TF attended the meeting to discuss how to use the club media outlets 

to promote their 2024 Majorca cycling trip. Hoping to build on this years trip 

they would like to promote their trip much earlier allowing time for members to 

benefit from cheaper flights etc. 

5. Although supporting the trip, the exec wanted to ensure that any promotion 

would not clash with the club training camp. IW/TF explained they were 

aimed at different groups and should not effect it, but the exec felt that it may 

do so. Agreement was reached, so that it would be made clear in any posting, 

that it was a friends of chester tri cycling trip, and not an official club trip. IW 

will copy the exec into their posting before it goes out on social media. Some 

concern was expressed regarding risk assessments and club liability – this 

needs to be clarified with the BTF. Exec will contact the BTF and feedback. 

6. Next meeting is in September – date to be confirmed. 
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Next meeting – Sept 23 TBC  
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